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Kay Ivey John R. Cooper
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April 10, 2024

Mr. Mark D. Bartlett

Division Administrator

Federal Highway Administration
9500 Wynlakes Place
Montgomery, AL 36117-2018

SUBJECT: Transportation Pooled Fund, TPF-5(531) / ALDOT Research Project No. 931-943P,
“Accelerated Performance Testing on the 2024 NCAT Pavement Test Track with
MnROAD Research Partnership”
Acceptance Letter

Dear Mr. Bartlett:

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is the lead state for Transportation Pooled Fund,
TPF-5(531), “Accelerated Performance Testing on the 2024 NCAT Pavement Test Track with MnROAD
Research Partnership™. ALDOT accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to receive, obligate, expend
and manage contributions from participating agencies.

Participating agencies utilizing federal funds are required to submit their funding transfer requests using
Form FHWA 1575-C from the TPF website (www.pooledfund.org), along with a copy of this letter, to
their respective FHW A Division Office for concurrence.

Thank you for your participation in this study. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
(334) 353-6940 or via email at dixonk(@dot.state.al.us.

Sincepely,

SLadalT

Kidada C. Dixon, P.E.
State Research and Development Engineer & Research Advisory Committee Chair

KCD/ALJ

cc: Ms. Patricia Sergeson, FHWA Mr. Clay P. McBrien, P.E., ALDOT
Mr. Aaron Dawson, FHWA Mr. Joe Lister, P.E., ALDOT
Ms. Kristy Harris, FHWA Mr. Andre’ Jenkins, ALDOT
Ms. Kadian Hollenquest, FHWA Mr. Jimmy Carroll, ALDOT
Technical Advisory Committee Ms. Teresa Smith, ALDOT

Mr. Edward N. Austin, P.E., ALDOT File (#931-943P)



